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Happy New Year ! 

  
I 

  

I hope that you had a wonderful holiday season and are 
ready for a great 2023. Hill County Chapter will get things 
going in the new year with 2 dynamic and inspiring 
programs in January and February. January 10th we will 
host Pat Blackman, a fellow Compatriot from the Boerne 
Chapter. Pat will be speaking about "Von Steuben, 
Kosciusko, Pulaski and Lafayette: How a German, two 
Poles and a Frenchman Helped America Win Her 
Independence." Pat is a dynamic speaker and will be talking 
to us about an exciting topic. You don't want to miss it! 
 

In February Professor Don Frazier, Schreiner University and 
The Texas Center Director, returns to regale us with 
"Washington Grows Up: From Hotspur to Hero." Don is 
not only an entertaining and informative speaker, he is 



awaiting the approval of his application the SAR. Dr. Frazier 
will be a superb addition to our chapter. 
 

We have other special speakers lined up for your listening 
pleasure. More information to follow. 
 

I look forward to seeing you next week at our January 
meeting. In the meantime, best wishes for a Very Happy New 
Year! 

  

Bill Sole 

Chapter President, Hill Country Chapter #31 

  

  

JANUARY 

CHAPTER MEETING – January 10, 2023 

 

All Chapter members, spouses and guests are invited and 
encouraged to attend the 

January 10, 2023 Chapter meeting. 

Date/Time: Tuesday, January 10, 2023  

 from 11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

Location: RAILS, a Cafe at the Depot, EVENT CENTER 



Menu:  House salad, grilled chicken breast, grilled 
shrimp, penne pasta with marinara sauce, 

zucchini, and seasonal cake 

 

Guest Speaker: Pat Blackman 

 

Topic: "Von Steuben, Kosciusko, Pulaski and Lafayette: 
How a German, two Poles and a Frenchman Helped 

America Win Her Independence." 

  

RSVP to: Tom Carswell, 830-370-7308 

tecarswell@gmail.com  

  NLT: 5:00 p.m. Thursday, January 5, 2023 

  

                                                    

    See You on January 10th 

!                            
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